
From: Eleanor Stein <eleanor@imph.org>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov
CC: Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov 

Sam Waldrepswaldrep@sc.rr.com
Date: 2/15/2017 3:58:45 PM 

Subject: Meeting on March 2 with AAA/ADRC Directors

Hi Mr. Morris,

Thank you for following up yesterday about the opportunity for IMPH staff members to join the upcoming meeting of 
the AAA/ADRC Directors. Sam Waldrep (IMPH's Senior Advisor on LTC) and I would like to attend. We would like to 
use the allotted 10-15 minutes to update the group on the implementation activities that have taken place since the 
LTC Taskforce Report was released in June 2015. (We will provide a brief overview/reminder about the taskforce
effort and then can share information from the LTC Progress Report that was released in October 2016.) We hope to 
generate discussion about how the taskforce report and recommendations could continue to be a resource for the 
AAA/ADRC directors in their important work throughout the state.

Above, I've linked to an electronic version of the report, in case you would like to share it with the AAA/ADRC
directors ahead of time. I am also happy to provide hard copies at the meeting.

I will be out of town for the rest of the week, but if more information is needed, I can follow back up when I am in the 
office on Tuesday. (I've also cc-ed Sam here, in case you need any additional details urgently.) I will circle back up 
with Gerry about details closer to the meeting date too.

Thank you,
Eleanor

Eleanor Stein
LTC Project Coordinator
SC Institute of Medicine and Public Health
803-576-5851
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